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16/02/2017 

 

 

Re: enrolment of pupils at our school for 2017-2018 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

 

Beatha agus sláinte chugaibh.  

 

We are currently making arrangements and organising resources for the school year 2017-2018. 

We invite you to complete the following form if you wish to reenrol your child, who will be four 

on or before 31st August, 2017. We thank you for taking the time to complete this application 

and would appreciate if you could return it within the week or by February 28th.   

 

An Enrolment pack will be issued thereafter to those indicating they wish to enrol their child at 

our school. 

Thanking you for your co-operation, 

Yours sincerely, 

 

      

Christine O'Mahony, Principal  
 

 

Name of Child:        __________________________________________ 

Date of Birth:         __________________________________________ 

Address:  ______________________________________________________ 

Parent(s)/Guardian(s):    ___________________________________________________ 

Contact Number:    ______________________ 

 

Will your child require a bus ticket? 

Yes No    

State number of miles or km from the school:    

 

  

 


